
Memorandum 

TO:  Gary Barczak, Chair, Board of Public Works 
  Michael Czaplewski, First District 
  Martin Weigel, Second District 
  Daniel Roadt, Fourth District 
  James Sengstock, Fifth District 
   
FROM: Michael Lewis, City Engineer 
 
DATE:  April 2, 2009 
 
RE: Communication from City Engineer Regarding Painting of Bike 

Lanes Along 116
th

 Street 

 

 
The resurfacing of 116th Street from Lincoln Avenue to about Rogers Street was 
approved.  I am asking if the Board wants to include painted bike lanes at an estimated 
cost of $6,800. 
 
Since we don’t have an approved bike plan nor a source of funding for bike lanes and 
maintenance thereof, I am concerned about continuing to fund bike lanes through the 
street construction program and of course, Michael Pertmer, is concerned with the cost of 
maintenance. 


